WORLD BOOK DAY BOOK EXCHANGE

After being postponed due to the bad weather last week, the Book Exchange took place yesterday. In total around 400 books were exchanged. Well done to the School Council for suggesting this as a way to celebrate World Book Day.

KEY STAGE 1 OPEN AFTERNOONS:

The Key Stage 1 Open Afternoons that were postponed last week will now take place from 1.30 p.m. on the days indicated below.

Mrs Grimshaw's and Mrs Toddington's Class –Tuesday 13th March Miss Richardson's Class – Wednesday 14th March Mrs Gendler-Watson's Class – Thursday 15th March

This week's Key Stage 2 Open Afternoons have been well-attended and enjoyable.

PARENTS' MEETINGS

Parents' Evening will take place on Monday 19th March from 3.30 p.m. A letter inviting you to make an appointment has been sent out today with your oldest child.

Unfortunately, there will not be a Parents' Meeting for parents of children in 4C due to Mr Cumming's on-going absence.

School closes at 3.15 p.m. on Friday 23rd March for the Easter Holidays. It opens again at 9.00 a.m. on Monday 9th April for the Summer Term.

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION				
1 st Place	CLASS 6Ba	100%		
2 nd Place	CLASS 1/2GT	99.0%		
3 rd Place	CLASS 1GW	98.3%		
This week's Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>		96.5%		
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>		95.9%		